
April 27, 2023 

Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

Subject:   Olympic Water and Sewer Inc. Rate Increase 
Response to: Olympic Water and Sewer, Inc. Via E-mail 

Tariff Update UW-230132 

Dear Executive Director: 

The Company filed in Docket UW 190160 on 4/26/2023 two documents.  The Company would 

like to withdraw those filings. 

If you need any additional information or have questions on the information provided please 

contact me at dsmeland@portludlowassociates.com or (360) 437-8342. 

Sincerely, 

Diana Smeland 

President 

Olympic Water and Sewer Inc. 

UW-190160
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